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24/2/23 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
You will have seen in the news that a series of Union strikes are planned on 1st March 2023. 
Schools across the country will respond differently to this depending on their circumstance. 
 
Following discussion with colleagues, I can confirm that Heacham Infant and Nursery School 
plan to remain fully open on 1st March and subsequent dates.  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
Louise Jackson 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 
 

Heacham Infant and Nursery School 
School Road, Heacham, PE31 5DQ 

TEL: 01485 570357 
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